
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Catholic Schools Office leads, serves, and supports the school communities of the Diocese of Wilmington to 

proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  We partner with our schools to develop leaders for the Church and the world by 

fostering faith formation, promoting academic rigor, encouraging service, and planning for a vibrant future for 

Catholic education. 
 

 
 
Administrators’ Meeting 
August 15, 2023 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish, 345 Bear-Christiana Road, Newark, DE 19701 
 
Agenda  
 

  9:30 am  Mass – Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
  Most Reverend William E. Koenig, D.D., Bishop of Wilmington 
 

Morning Refreshments 
 

  Welcome and Prayer 
  Louis P. De Angelo, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
 

     Catholic Principals Organization (CPO) 
  Patrick Tiernan, President 
 

  Catholic Schools Office Updates 
  Staff 
   Principal Goals 

Teacher Evaluation 
   School Safety 
   CSW 2024 
   PD Day 2024-2025 
 

  Prayer 

  Carol Ripken, Associate Superintendent 
 

  1:15 pm Lunch 
  Anthony Valente, Yay Lunch! 


